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New Counselling volunteers  
 

We are delighted that three new 

counselling volunteers will be 

joining us very soon!  This means 

we will be able to reduce our 

waiting lists and support more 

people.  

We welcome Jean, Yasmin and 

Lucy! 
 

Schools’ work accolades! 

In the words of two teachers: 

“Thank you for continuing to come into the school. I 

think your organisation is fantastic and the work 

you do is so important” 

Durrington High  

The Littlehampton Academy    Davison’s High 

The Angmering school     Worthing High    

St Andrews High     Bohunt       

Our Lady of Sion     Shoreham Academy 

Steyning Grammar     

        

“I really don’t think my words will suffice to explain 
how all the members of the school community have 

enjoyed and benefitted from the lessons  
delivered by Acorn” 

 Acorn news in a nutshell 

Did you know Acorn has Facebook and Twitter accounts and we’ve recently added    

Instagram to our collection!   Find us @acornworthing   

www.acornworthing.org.uk 

Our lovely centre manager, 

Angela, is always happy to hear 

from potential new volunteers.   

At the moment our greatest need 

is for schools’ team assistants.  

Contact her on 

01903 823893 

office@acornworthing.org.uk 

New independent examiner 

Each year our accounts have to be 

audited by an independent examiner. 

We are delighted to have found a new 

volunteer to do this for us. The accounts 

are now ready for the AGM in June. 

Thank you Andrew! 

    All are welcome to our AGM!  

Please come and support us! 


